
 

 

 

 
6 May 2022 

 
Dear Year 12s, Parents/Carers, 

Year 12 Spring Lakes trip - Tuesday 5th July 

 
As an end of year celebration, we would like to take the Year 12 students to Spring Lakes Watersports and Leisure 
on Tuesday 5th July. The students have demonstrated resilience throughout the last 2 years, and we felt that it was 
the perfect time to have a little bit of fun outside of the classroom. Our Year 12 students will have completed their 
mocks and it will be the final week of term.  

 
Not only does Spring Lakes offer a huge amount of fun which doubles up as exercise out in the fresh air, it promotes 
health and wellbeing with open water activities being proven to prevent and manage many different health 
conditions, including anxiety, depression and other mental health issues, which I am sure you will agree are probably 
at an all-time high after Covid and the lockdown situations we have had. 

 
The cost of the trip is £38.00* which includes: 

• Travel to and from the venue 

• Lunch  

• All equipment needed, including use of a wetsuit 

• Aqua Park inflatables experience 

• Learning to wakeboard and kneeboard 

• Learning to stand up paddleboard  

• Banana boat rides on the 2.0 intermediate cable 

• Exploring the lakes on a pedalo and  

• Chilling out on the beach. 
 
The deadline for payment via Weduc is 22nd May 2022. The Trip is listed as an offer, under your payments purse.  
Students in receipt of the bursary may have the cost of the trip subsidised.  
 
*Please note this charge is dependent on sufficient numbers wishing to go on the trip to cover the bus cost. If 
numbers are low we may have to cancel the trip or charge more to each student. 
 

Please also note these trip details: 

• The trip is for a full day, leaving campus at 9am immediately after registration, returning to campus at 4pm.  

• Students will need to make their own way home as we will return to campus after the school buses have 
left. 

• Students should bring their swimsuit, towel and slip on shoes along with them, as well as sunscreen and a 
hat if we are fortunate with the warm weather.  

• Health and Safety - the water is spring fed so is incredibly clean, rather than being fed from the river. They 
also hold a licence from the Adventure Activities Licensing Authority (AALA) which is part of the HSE. There 
are fully trained and DBS checked instructors for all of the activities. If you would like to find out more about 
Spring Lakes you can click the link here. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Vicki Varney      Michelle Cheadle  
Assistant Headteacher - Post 16   Head of Post 16 
 

https://springlakes.co.uk/

